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I own/manage a caravan park in Victoria and received the proposed amendments to  

the obligations for electricity sellers in embedded networks.  Can i make the  

point that you are overcomplicating a very simple situation.   

 

The reality is we invoice residents what the regulated rate is.  As we own all  

the infrastructure there is no opportunity to offer alternative plans or  

retailers as the cost to reservice the properties would be prohibitive. 

 

Additionally to ask the residents consent to sell them electricity from an  

exempt embedded network is absurd.  What happens if they say no?  They cannot  

get their electricity anywhere else. 

 

Too many bureaucrats with little or no real world experience. 


